Town of Kent – Streetscape Committee Regular Meeting – December 8, 2018

Present: Committee members John Casey, Jim Blackketter, Rick Osborne, Catherine Bachrach ,David Bain and Hedy Kinney, as well as Bruce Adams.

<u>The meeting was called to order</u> at 8:08 a.m. by John Casey, in Mike Everett's absence. On a motion by Jim and second by Hedy, the minutes of the November 10 meeting were approved.

<u>Public communications:</u> Articles about the presentation to the BOS appeared in the Lakeville Journal and Waterbury Republican. There has been discussion on the Kent Facebook page.

<u>Presentations to BOS and BOF:</u> The November 28 presentation to the BOS was discussed. The BOS voted to schedule a Town Hearing on January 17, 2019, immediately following the Town Meeting on that date, to present the Streetscape Committee's recommendations. A Town Meeting on the issue could be scheduled by the BOS within a few weeks of the 1/17/19 meeting.

<u>Public Outreach</u> The committee will meet within a week or two to plan public outreach and the possible preparation of a video presentation.

<u>Survey and work at Mobil Station</u> Bruce reported that Gary Hock is making progress with the survey and expects to be done with the fieldwork before the end of the year. There is no change in the sidewalk/entrance to the station as part of the work currently being done.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:05 a.m. on a motion by Jim Blackketter. Our next regular meeting date is January 12.

Respectfully submitted,

Catherine Bachrach, Secretary

These are draft minutes and the Streetscape Committee may make corrections at its subsequent meeting. Please refer to subsequent meeting minutes for possible corrections and approval of these minutes.

RECEIVED FOR RECORD
KENT TOWN CLERK

2018 DEC 13 A 9: 35

BY TOWN CLERK